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OCT 07 201

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 862 without my signature.

Among its provisions, the bill would require conflict-of-interest statements to be posted
on regional center Web sites, pursuant to a regulation that the Department of
Developmental Services must develop and issue.

The Department is still in the process of developing this regulation, which will identify

who must file such statements. It would be appropriate to wait until the regulation is
complete, before enacting related requirements by statute.

Sincerely,

E(él%l\(iﬁrown Jr.
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